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Comments: | am writing to express my concern over the latest FSM-2355 proposal. It would appear this would
limit anchor systems on new routes not on Forest lands, which is extremely confusing, and for years, has been
left to the land managers to determine with great success. Applying a blanket ban on future anchor systems in
non-forest lands seems unenforceable, as well as confusing and vague. Additionally, | believe this could lead to
unsafe practices in climbing and will discourage safe climbing which brings in tourist revenue. Please consider
the future of the health of public forest systems, and a climbing community that does all they can to support the
US Forest and National Park systems.



